
 

Vidyasagar College for Women 

39 Sankar Ghosh Lane 

Kolkata 700 006 

 

Notice 

 

Please be informed that the Internal Assessment Examination scheduled to be held on and from 

08.06.2024 are being postponed till further notification. Further, be informed that the Semester 4 

classes will commence from 8th June 2024. Since the old building is currently occupied by the 

Central Reserve Police Force, classes will be held in the new building only. College premises 

will be accessible only through 8A Shibnarayan Das Lane. 

 

S/d- 

Dr. Sutapa Ray 

Principal  

VCFW 

07.06.2024 


